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November 5, 2024 
 
 
TO: PROPERTY OWNERS  
 
 
FROM: CITY OF LOS FRESNOS 
 
SUBJECT: PUBLIC HEARING FOR A VARIANCE REQUEST ON A FRONT YARD 

FENCE HEIGHT REQUIREMENTS FOR A CHAIN LINK FENCE TO BE 6 
FEET INSTEAD OF THE REQUIRED 4 FEET LOCATED AT 101 W. 1st 
STREET.  

 
The Los Fresnos Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing at City Hall, 520 
E. Ocean Blvd., Los Fresnos, TX 78566, to receive comments from residents concerning a 
variance request for 101 W. 1ST St. on a front yard fence height requirements for a chain link 
fence to be 6 feet instead of the required 4 feet.   
 
The public hearing will be held at the Planning and Zoning Commission meeting on Monday, 
November 18, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the above, please contact Jacqueline Moya, City Secretary 
or Mark Milum, City Manager at (956) 233-5768. 
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